Italy, 4 June 19>

Professor Henry Blackburn
Division of Epidemiology '
School of Public Health ' :
University of Minnesota ﬂ7:>47§h,[:HY§?7 -
1300 S. Second Street, Suite 300 e ¥
Minneapolis, MN 55454 : _ :

- Dear Henry,

Thank you for carefully reading my story, showing me things to
fix. I am interested in your suggestions. You mentioned Toshima’s
recent data on mortality. I want to stay away from .all data that
might distract readers. I want only to tell about what we saw and
did. shortly I hope to have the final text with copies for you
and Jasenka who writes she would like copies of everything and
wants to help publication.

As ever,

Ancel Key




